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ot March 2023
Dear Sir/Madam

23/00872/LI Listed Building Application for the Restoration of the Butler's Pantry (currently a
technical workshop) to 1890s designs, including upgrading a workshop, adding partition
walls, additional electrics and data points, Temple Newsam House Temple Newsam Road
Halton

Thank you for consulting The Gardens Trust in its role as Statutory Consultee with regard to any
proposed development affecting a site listed by Historic England (HE) on their Register of Parks and
Gardens. In this case Temple Newsam registered grade Il with the house listed grade |. The
Yorkshire Gardens Trust (YGT) is a member organisation of the GT and works in partnership with it
in respect of the protection and conservation of historic parks and gardens and is authorised by the
GT to respond on GT’s behalf in respect of such consultations.

This application for Temple Newsam House is not within our sphere of detailed knowledge and
expertise, however from reading the Heritage Statement it sounds to be a very worthwhile project
that will reveal more treasures, improve access, and enhance the visitor experience. The Heritage
Statement gives a very interesting insight into aspects of Temple Newsam House.

Yours sincerely

Val Hepworth
Trustee Conservation and Planning

cc. Historic England e-yorks@historicengland.org.uk; Conservation@ the Gardens Trust
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